
Ellington Primary School 17th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Since I wrote to you yesterday, additional positive cases of Covid-19 continue to be 
reported to school.  

Positive cases include children, teachers and support staff.  

Please continue to report cases to us on our Covid-19 email  
covid19@ellington.northumberland.sch.uk 

The number of staff who are absent from school, as a result of positive tests or self-
isolation due to close contacts identified from inside and outside school, affects all 
bubbles and means that I still cannot open the school safely. 

Following further consultation with Public Health and the Chair of Governors, school 
will therefore remain closed for the remainder of this week for all children. 

I will continue to keep you informed in light of this emerging situation and thank you 
for your continued support at this difficult time.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr K. Vardy 
Headteacher 
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